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Dear Commissioners,

Regarding (Agenda Item 6), the draft letter including a request for staffing to implement the
Fair Elections Act, the League supports the request. In particular, we appreciate the forward
thinking about when a minimum number of staff must be in place and preparing for the first
iteration of vouchers and full implementation.

Thank you for your ongoing work.
Sincerely,

Gail Wallace
President, League of Women Voters of Oakland





